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The regulations of all wildlife should be up to the applicable agency’s over wildlife. 

They are the ones that have the science and knowledge to regulate populations of 

the different species of wildlife. Once laws are passed it is no longer scientific based 

management. All wildlife management should be left up to the biologists and others 

that have scientific data as well as on the ground experience to ensure that all wildlife 

are maintained at a healthy population. 

 

Do not pass this law limiting beaver trapping in the state of Oregon  


